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COMPANY PORTRAIT

The Company

Ever since the company was established 
30 years ago by Edgar Schindele, quality has 
been the determining factor in the develop-
ment of FrankenChemie GmbH & Co. KG as 
a wholesaler of special chemicals.

Thanks to the high quality standards that 
apply to us and our raw materials, we are a 
supplier to producing industry in the per-
sonal care, household care, and pharmaceuti-
cal sectors. Naturally our customers also 
receive all services that help them develop 
successful end products.

Here, our special concern is individual 
support by our fi eld sales and internal sales 
staff, in order to build a trusting partnership 
for our cooperation.

Quality Standards

We also do not shy away from a critical 
view from the outside; our aim is to improve 
constantly. This is why we submit ourselves 
and our processes to regular testing and 
incorporate newly-acquired knowledge and 
experience into all aspects of our activities.

GMP Filling

This view from the outside is especially 
important to us when it comes to our fi lling. 
For small quantities that are of great impor-
tance to small and medium-sized companies 
and also allow smaller product batches, the 
constantly high standard of our fi lling prod-
ucts is ensured. With the orientation of all 
fi lling processes according to the DIN EN 
ISO 22716 quality standard, all batches we 
deliver and fi ll comply with cosmetic GMPs.

The Certifi cations

In addition to fi lling, which is tested by the 
certifi cation company Pfeiffer Consulting 
GmbH according to the provisions of cos-
metic GMPs, other external and independent 
service providers work on our behalf, over-

seeing various aspects at the company. This 
should allow you as our business partner to 
assess quality and it provides us with a trace-
able system for checking the fulfi llment of 
particular goals, maintaining what we have 
achieved, and improving still more.

The Laboratory

FrankenChemie’s high-quality, well-equip-
ped, spacious laboratory plays a central role 
in all of this. Internally, it serves the purposes 
of quality assurance and employee training 
in the handling of new raw materials. Exter-
nally, it serves to analyze customers’ prob-
lems and manufacture samples on small 
production machines. Furthermore, the 
practical parts of workshops are conducted 
here, so that what people have learned can 
also be implemented directly.

The Product Portfolio

In order to be able to offer our customers 
extensive service when it comes to raw 
materials, we are constantly expanding our 
offerings. This way, we can serve as contact 
people for all relevant areas for the develop-
ment of cosmetic products and technical 
cleaning and care solutions – regardless of 
whether the focus is on raw material pro-
cessing, documentation, formulations, legal 
aspects or other questions.

Personal Care EVONIK

FrankenChemie offers the state-of-the-art 
Evonik Personal Care Portfolio; it is the 
exclusive dealer for innovative, high-quality, 
and extraordinary raw materials. We promise 
you will receive qualifi ed application-techni-
cal advising, as well as extensive documenta-
tion of the products.

Household Care

Our product portfolio in the household 
care sector offers you numerous, high-quality 
raw materials for household surface care, as 

well as industrial, automobile care, and spe-
cial products for large kitchens. Specialties 
such as odor absorbers and highly-concen-
trated mixtures for the simple manufactur-
ing of end products round out our raw 
material offerings. However, we are con-
stantly on the lookout for other innovative 
and future-oriented raw materials in order to 
be able to comply with new legal regulations 
and the changing desires of end customers.

Plant Oils kbA

These high-quality products are manufac-
tured exclusively from pure raw materials 
and they are free of animal protein. The 
spectrum ranges from apricot kernel oil to 
pomegranate and passion fruit oils to classic 
sunfl ower oil. The oils are also food-compati-
ble, always from controlled biological farms.

Natural Wax

Our wax products include natural waxes 
and are of the highest quality. The waxes are 
suitable for use in cosmetic formulations and 
can also be used in the pharmaceutical 
industry.

Preservatives

With a versatile portfolio of preservatives 
for various areas of application, you have 
access to high-quality, safe raw materials for 
which we also offer a broad array of services. 
In cooperation with a well-known analysis 
laboratory, we offer our customers access to 
all relevant tests and services that are 
required for successful product develop-
ment.

We will be glad to advise you
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